
Hillel at Alfred Plans Passover Seder; Reservations Due Wednesday
4/03/00

Alfred, NY -- Hillel at Alfred will hold a Passover Seder Wednesday, April 19.For reservations, call or e-mail Larry
Greil (home 587-8694, work 871-2215, e-mail fgreil@alfred.edu) or Barbara Greil (home 587-8694, work 587-4313,
e-mail greilbj@alfredtech.edu). The area code is 607.Reservations are due by Wednesday (April 5). Cost for non-
members is $10 for adults, $6 for children 6-15, and free for children under 6. Members of Hillel may attend without
charge.The Seder is scheduled for 6 p.m. in Susan Howell Hall at Alfred University.Vegetarians or people with other
special dietary needs are asked to say so when making reservations. Payment may be sent to Larry Greil, Division of
Social Sciences, Alfred University, or Barbara Greil, Hinkle Library, SUNY College of Technology, both in Alfred,
NY 14802.
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